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Our Voice is proud to present our seventh ‘Meet the SEND Heads’ Parents’ 

Conference on 22nd June 2023. We are pleased to be back to a face-to-face event, 

in our new venue at Green Towers in Edmonton. 

 Please join us for this important event which will include:  

o Q&A panel session with Heads of Departments responsible for SEND services 

o The opportunity to book individual 1:1 sessions with professionals to discuss any 

specific issues and concerns.    

o Workshop on support for children and young people’s mental health, with a panel 

of experts including CAMHS and community support organisations.  

o Information ‘Marketplace’ where you can meet representatives of Our Voice, 

SENDIASS, Enfield Carers Centre and ENAS.   

Green Towers 

Community Centre, 

Edmonton 

Book now here 

 

 
 

More info on our 

website here 

 

 

 

  

   

   

https://ov-parents-conf-2023.eventbrite.co.uk/
https://www.ourvoiceenfield.org.uk/news/show/221

